
Recycle and Shred Day is this Saturday!

Hello,

Our Shred and Recycle Event Day is almost here! The Annual Shred and Recycle Event
takes place this Saturday, June 18 from 9 a.m. to Noon rain or shine. We all need to
protect ourselves from identity theft and shredding paperwork with personally identifiable
information is an important step to improving our security. We will accept 4 bags per car
for on-site shredding. We aim to make it easy for you so we ask you just stay in the car for
drop off. Please make sure you read the flyer below or go to my website
(www.ildistrict84.com) for a list of approved electronics. We are also accepting unused
medications in a clear plastic bag, eye glasses, cellphones and gently used books.

This event is also important to do our part to help the environment as we properly dispose
of approved electronic devices and unused medications. Medications disposed of
improperly have been shown to contaminate our lakes and streams and have been
detected in our groundwater supply for drinking water.

Many donations from this event help non-profits, cellphones go to Mutual Ground and
glasses go to the Lions Club along with gently used books going to various organizations.
If you have an antique electronic or a unique item, let us know - the Paramount Theater
uses many items like these as stage props for their productions. I'm excited to see all of
you this Saturday!

With higher temps arriving, please stay cool and be safe! The dangerously high
temperatures we have experienced this week can lead to extreme health issues. Continue
reading for more tips on how to beat the heat as well as cooling locations that are
available to the public.

Take care and be well,

http://www.ildistrict84.com/
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/e9694d7e-b92b-4566-aaf8-9b4c2343a523.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/f5b4273f-71d1-479b-ae4e-a7e2f89b5351.pdf


P.S. As always, if you have any questions on events you may call my district office at
(630)-585-1308 or visit www.ILDistrict84.com.

Shred & Recycle Day
June 18th 9 AM-12 PM

Never too late for some spring cleaning! This Saturday, June 18th, come out from 9am-
12pm to shred any old documents, papers, and recycle other household items. See below
for items that will be accepted at this rain or shine event. Call (630)-585-1308 with any
questions.

http://www.ildistrict84.com/


Women Veteran's Day Event

This past Sunday, June 12th, was Women Veteran's Day. President Harry Truman signed
the Women's Armed Services Integration Act on June 12,1948, allowing women the right
to serve as permanent members of the armed forces.

Currently in the United States there are over 2 million Women Veterans and they are the
fastest growing Veteran population! Women Veterans have/are serving across all military
branches and divisions. I am the only woman Veteran and the only United States
Marine Corps Veteran in the entire Illinois General Assembly, When I served, women



were still only allowed the to serve in a handful of military occupations. Today, women are
allowed to serve in almost every military occupation in all branches of the Armed Forces.

I was happy to celebrate this special day with Illinois Secretary of State Jessie White and
another fellow Marine, Gina LoGalbo! If you are a Woman Veteran you can see more
information on Women Veterans and other Veterans' resources on the Illinois Department
of Veteran Affairs website here.

Staying Cool in Dangerous Heat

While summer weather can be enjoyable, it's important to stay cool, hydrated, and safe in
times of extreme heat. Some helpful tips to remember when outdoors are:

• Drinking plenty of fluids, even if you don’t feel thirsty.
• Scheduling outdoor activities carefully and pacing yourself.
• Wearing loose, lightweight, light-colored clothing.
• Wearing and reapplying sunscreen as indicated on the package.
• Taking cool showers or baths to cool down.
• Checking on friends and neighbors, especially the elderly and disabled.
• Never leaving children or pets in cars.
• Visiting indoor public spaces such as stores and malls
• Checking the local news for health and safety updates.

https://www2.illinois.gov/veterans/programs/women/Pages/default.aspx


If you are in need of a cooling center the City of Aurora has several locations on their
website here. If you need help finding a cooling location please call our office at
(630).585.1308 or stop by for assistance.

Facebook Live Mondays at 9 AM

I continue to host Monday Morning Coffee live via Facebook at 9:00am-10:00am where
you can post your comments and questions.

I realize not everyone has Facebook. The good news is that you can still participate. If you
would like to join us on Monday mornings, you can join in via ZOOM! Once connected via
ZOOM, you'll be able to interact just as if you were on Facebook. Don't worry you will not
be on live - your video feed and mic will be muted.

The ZOOM link will be emailed to everyone separately for Monday morning participation.

If you would like to join us, please email Michelle@ILDistrict84.com or call the
office at 630.585.1308.

https://www.aurora-il.org/790/Warming-Cooling-Centers
mailto:michelle@ildistrict84.com
mailto:michelle@ildistrict84.com


630.585.1308 stephanie.kifowit@att.net Visit our website

Twitter Instagram Facebook

mailto:stephanie.kifowit@att.net
http://www.ildistrict84.com/
https://twitter.com/ILDistrict84
https://www.instagram.com/ildistrict84/
https://www.facebook.com/ILDistrict84

